
 

 
 
 
April 25, 2019 
 
Dear Resident: 
  
Re: Temporary on-street parking allowed on west side of Fothergill between Sherwood Forest Park and 

Prince William Drive during construction at Sherwood Forest Park 
      

This spring, the City of Burlington will be continuing work to revitalize Sherwood Forest Park. Beginning 
May 3,2019, construction will begin for the next several months. As a result of this construction activity, 
the east parking lot at Sherwood Forest Park will be temporarily closed. 
 
To help accommodate visitors taking part in organized sport programs at the park, temporary on-street 
parking will be permitted on the west side of Fothergill between Sherwood Forest Park and Prince William 
Drive effective Friday, May 3, 2019. The temporary parking allowance will be in place until the completion 
of the construction at Sherwood Forest Park which is anticipated for mid June. 
 
When parking on-street, drivers are reminded that vehicles are not permitted to: 

 Park between the hours of 1 a.m. to 6 a.m., seven days a week 

 Park for longer than the 5-hour on-street parking maximum  

 Park within 3-meters of a fire hydrant 

 Park obstructing any portion of the sidewalk 

 Park on any portion of the boulevard  

 Park facing the wrong way. 

 
If you require additional information about the construction at Sherwood Forest Park or the temporary 

on-street parking allowance, please call 905-335-7816 between 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
  
        
Kelly L. Hall, 
Parking Technologist  
Transportation Services 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Phone: 905-335-7600, ext. 7560 
Fax: 905-335-7692 
Email: Kelly.Hall@burlington.ca 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


